
May15th, 2005

Re: Letter of support:  Jason Carvalho, Canadian Social Entrepreneurs’ Foundation

I’ve had the pleasure of working with Jason Carvalho on two projects for  television 
broadcast.   The first was for Global Tribe and involved Ms. Jane Goodall and the second a 
support piece for the Greenpeace organization.   Jason  is a young man of no small 
ambition.  He has the determination to succeed in whatever capacity he chooses and the 
intelligence to seek guidance and mentoring in areas where he is learning.  He is the kind of 
young Canadian that makes me proud to call myself Canadian.

I’ve been lucky to have worked with  socially minded people like Simon Jackson,   
Jane Goodall, the Dali Lama and most recently Jason Carvalho.   Canada and indeed the 
world is fortunate that we have these well intentioned individuals in our midst.   As corporate 
and governmental leaders we need to help develop our young leaders with mentoring and 
support in whatever capacity we are able.   

I’ll support Jason in Video production services in the future because I know his 
intentions are responsible and admirable.  He is an individual who’s  interest is the in the 
best interest of Canada and of our youth.  I’m glad to be a part of that.  I hope you will too. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory Stirling
President
604-730-9140


